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Ellie Levina

From: Briell Huddleston <briell@yourwaystorage.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 4:11 PM

To: elliele@cityofws.org

Cc: Skyler Hartman; jason allied-engsurv.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written Summary - 2100 Glendale Rezone

Hi Ellie, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. Earlier today, my colleague William mentioned that he had spoken with you regarding 

our rezoning efforts for 2100 Glendale St. 

 

I wanted to follow up with you and provide our official written statement regarding the recent developments:  

 

On March 28th, we took the initiative to distribute flyers to property owners in the surrounding area to inform them 

about the proposed rezoning. The flyers outlined our plans and encouraged recipients to contact us by April 4th if they 

had any questions or concerns. As of now, we have not received any feedback or responses from the local community 

regarding our proposal. 

 

Could you kindly confirm whether we are scheduled to be on the agenda for the planning meeting on April 11th? We 

want to ensure that we are prepared and ready to present our case. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, Ellie. I appreciate your assistance and look forward to hearing back from you 

soon.  

 

 

 

 

Briell Huddleston 

Executive Operations Manager of YourWay Storage 

Email: briell@yourwaystorage.com 

Phone: +1 909 991 5558 

Website: www.yourwaystorage.com 

     

 

 You don't often get email from briell@yourwaystorage.com. Learn why this is important  

 
CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? 
Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or 
open attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.  


